MUNICIPALITE DE
MUNICIPALITY OF

* 4
Aille-Isles MILLE-ISLES

PUBLIC TENDER NO TP202506-08

COTE SAINT-JOSEPH STABILIZATION WORK

Owner : MUNICIPALITY OF MILLE-ISLES
Contact-person : Mr. Gabriel Therrien
Director genereal and clerk-treasurer
1262, Mille-Isles Road, Mille-Isles (Québec) JOR 1A0
Email : gtherrien@mille-isles.ca
Phone : 450 438-2958, poste 2602

Request for bids
The Municipality of Mille-Isles is requesting bids for the stabilization work of Céte Saint- Joseph in
Mille-Isles, covering an approximate length of 200 tinear meters, along with related work.

Tender documents will be available starting Monday, July 14, 2025, exclusively through the
electronic tendering system (SEAQO), by contacting one of the representatives by phone at 1 866-
669-7326 or 514 856-6600, or by visiting the website www.seao.ca. Documents may be obtained
at the cost set by SEAO. The Municipality of Mllle Isles is not responsible for the distribution of
the tender documents by SEAO, and it is the bldders respon8|b|hty to ensure they have all
documents before submitting their bid. v

Only bids submitted using the ten__der documents will be accepted.

Bids must be valid for a perlod of ninety (90) days and must be accompanied by a bid bond.issued
by an insurance company for an amount at least equal to ten percent (10%) of the bid value, as
well as. a letter of intent regardmg the issuance of a performance bond and a bond guaranteeing
labor, materials, and services, each for a value of fifty percent (50%) of the bid value. Only bonds
issued by companies holding an insurer’s license in Canada and recognuzed by the Autorité des
marchés financiers du Québec will be accepted under the tender documents:

Bids will be received at the Mille- Isles Municipal Town Hall, 1262 chemin de Mille-Isles, Mille-Isles
(Quebec), JOR 1AQ, no later than Wednesday, July 30, 2025, at 11:00 a.m. (Town Hall tlme)
to be publlcly opened on the same day and at the same time.

Bidder contractors are responsible for the selection of their subcontractors, both for their financial
stability and for the content of their bids. The Municipality does not commit to accepting either the
lowest or any of the received bids, without incurring any obligation whatsoever toward the
bidder(s).

For any additional information or questions, please contact Mr. Gabriel Therrien by email only at
gtherrien@mille-isles.ca. Please note that no questions will be accepted after July 22, 2025, at
4:30 p.m.

Gabriel Therrien
Director general and clerk-treasurer
Municipality of Mille-Isles



